
SOCIETY PRESENTS WREATH AT THE TOMB OF PRESIDENT JAMES
MONROE AT HOLLYWOOD CEMETERY, APRIL 28, 2023

The Society of the War of 1812 in Virginia presented a wreath at the
tomb of President James Monroe on his birthday in historic Hollywood
Cemetery on April 28, 2023. Brig. Gen. Michael Lalor, Commandant of
the U.S. Army Ordinance School, at Fort Lee, now re-designated Fort
Gregg-Adams, Petersburg, Virginia, delivered a birthday message from
the President of the United States followed by the presentation of
the colors and the playing of “Taps” at the conclusion of the program.
The James Monroe Memorial Foundation, headed by President G.
William Thomas and Vice President Peter Broadbent, conducted the
ceremonies following the Army’s departure. Despite the rainy and cool
weather, over fifty patriotic and related organizations throughout the
state presented wreaths and delivered birthday greetings. As several
speakers noted, President Monroe is the only individual who acted as
Secretary of War and the Secretary of State simultaneously which
occurred during the War of 1812.

Brig. Gen. Michael Lalor delivers the Presidential message at Hollywood
Cemetery.



President James Green delivers his remarks at the Monroe Birthday event at
Hollywood Cemetery.

President Green beside the Society’s wreath at Monroe festivities. Past
president Stuart Butler (taking picture) also attended.



Peter Broadbent, Vice President of the Monroe Memorial Foundation, is also a
member of the Society of the War of 1812.






